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TRAINING 
 

 

It is appropriate that the Board of Trustees and Superintendent have a 
Legislative Update for returning board members through a training segment. This 

is to fulfill the requirement that members of the board receive training regarding 
changes to the TEC from recent regular and/or special sessions of the legislature 
from ESC’s.  
 


